From: Jane Johnsan

Sent: 08 September 2014 23:59
To: Planning

Subject: Ref:2014/5278/L

Hello,

1 am writing in reference o the development work proposed at 40 Willow Road. We are at 33 Willow Road.
We don't object in principle to sympathetic development being done within listed building guidelines, but
we would like to know more about the impact the basement may have on the foundations of the terrace, as
we understand the foundations are only shallow. If you could give us more information about this, we would
be very grateful.

Thanks, Jane Johnson & Sean O'Riordan.



